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Dear Parents/Carers - Year 4 

 

On Wednesday 2nd April, Year 4 have been invited to All Saints’ Church in Wellington, 

to take part in some Easter themed activities. It will be a fabulous opportunity to 

work with members of the church community and learn about the meaning behind the 

Christian festival. It has also proved to be a lot of fun in previous years! 

 

As this is a local walking visit, taking place during normal school hours, we do not need 

a permission slip signing. However, if you do not wish your child to take part, please 

discuss this with your child’s class teacher. 

 

As we are walking to and from the church, please make sure that your child has 

appropriate footwear and a raincoat. 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

 

Mrs Willoughby, Miss Horsfall and Mrs Longland 
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